New School Year, New Opportunities to Move Forward in Addressing Barriers to Learning & Teaching

Hi,

With the new school year, we are outreaching to (a) identify the progress being made related to the movement
to develop a Unified and Comprehensive System of Learning Supports to address barriers to learning &
teaching and (b) offer help to those who are moving forward.

(If you need a refresher about such a system, see http://smhp.psych.ucla.edu/pdfdocs/systemic/towardnextstep.pdf

)

Please take a few minutes to share the following with respect to addressing barriers to learning and teaching:

(2) If you know any efforts to unify and develop a comprehensive and systemic component to address such
barriers, please indicate the places below.

(2) What do you think would help enhance efforts to (a) unify and (b) develop a comprehensive and equitable
system to address such barriers?

(3) What do you consider the biggest obstacle to such efforts?

Please return responses and any other general comments about the Center’s work to Ltaylor@ucla.edu

Also, if you are interested in us helping to move efforts forward, let us know. (Send message to
Ltaylor@ucla.edu )

Thanks for your help with this and for all you are doing to help children.

Howard & Linda





